To: Kimberly M. Wells , City Clerk
From: Concerned citizens and Property owners. in the vicinity of 288 Broadway, Somerville

We the following undersigned adamantly oppose the granting of extended operating hours license at
288 Broadway to operate Friday and Saturday nights until 3:00 AM for the following reasons

1. This is a neighborhood with residence and families that will be adversely impacted with noise and late

night revelers.
2. Crime has increased in this area over the last several months. This late night license would

exacerbate crime in this area.
3. This license would require a further police presence at certain times during these late night hours

4. Increased vandalism to adjacent properties is a very real concern
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